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Comments: I believe that this policy is misguided, as bolts are an integral part of rock climbing safety systems

and should be allowed in wilderness areas, though should remain rare. Without bolted anchors many of the great

experiences I have had in Americas wilderness would be at best considerably more dangerous and at worst

completely inaccessible. Climbing is a wonderful way to access Americas wilderness and fixed anchors help

keep it safe, secure, and wild for future generations.


